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Invitation to our National Conference 

A Letter from our Chief Executive Officer 

I’m delighted to invite you to join our community of advisers and attend our national conference in Osaka, 
Japan. 

Osaka is one of Japan’s premier cities, being the second largest metropolitan area in Japan and one of the 
largest in the world with over 20 million inhabitants. Known for the friendliness of its people, food and culture 
– it’s traditionally considered as Japan’s economic hub. Osaka remains a major financial centre of Japan,
home to Osaka Securities Exchange, as well as electronic corporations Panasonic and Sharp.

Osaka is ideally located, being close to Japan’s cultural capital, Kyoto, but also close to the capital Tokyo 
and the city of Hiroshima. We have included pre and post opportunities to visit these cities should you want 
to extend your time in Japan.  

Important to our culture and our conference is to welcome partners and children. In this vein we continue our 
program which combines valued conference sessions with tours and events that are family friendly. We 
encourage you to involve your family. 

Our Conference theme for this year is “Harmony in collaboration”. We can learn much from the Japanese 
culture and their approach in recognising the value of working in harmony and in a spirit of collaboration to 
achieve success and excellence. 

Please register as soon as possible and start booking your optional tours and flights. Our ground operators, 
Destination Asia Japan will be available to help you plan tours in Japan.  

Finally, I would like to personally thank you for your continued support of our community. I look forward to 
speaking with you at conference, but in the meantime if you have any questions, please contact the 
conference team.  

Kind regards, 

Jasia Fabig 
Chief Executive Officer, Fitzpatricks Private Wealth 


